
But ler , M a t t h e w 

From: Puco ContactOPSB 
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 4:28 PM 
To: 'Allison Avolio' 
Subject: RE: 14-1280-EL-BSB: Gable Substation, Jefferson County 

Ms. Avolio, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB). Your correspondence regarding the proposed Gable 
Substation Project will be docketed in the public comments for case number 14-1280-EL-BSB. 

The adjudicatory hearing in this case will begin on Thursday, April 23 at the offices of the Public Utilities Commission of 
Ohio, 180 East Broad Street, Columbus. During the adjudicatory hearing, AEP Ohio Transmission Company and OPSB 
staff will have an opportunity to offer expert testimony supporting their positions before an administrative law judge. 
Later, once the adjudicatory process is complete, the Board will schedule the project for a decision during a public Board 
meeting. 

The OPSB website at www.OPSB.ohio.gov provides the latest information regarding this and other power siting cases. 
Should you have additional questions or comments, please fee) free to contact me directly at (866) 270-6772. 

Respectfully, 

RECEIVED 
Public Outreach Manager , « p p ^ ^ 
Administration and Operations Division H r r\ a Jk. t U I j 
Rates and Analysis Department 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio | Ohio Power Siting Board DOCKETING DIVISION 
614-644-7670 Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
PUCO.ohio.eov | OPSB.ohio.Rov 

This message and any response to It may constitute a public record and thus may be puljlicly available to anyone who requests it. 

From: Allison Avolio [mailto:allison.avolioigiqmail.coml 
Sent : Monday, April 20, 2015 10:25 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Sub jec t : 14-1280-EL-BSB: Gable Substation, Jefferson County 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

in reference to project 14-1280-EL-BSB: Gabie Substation, Jefferson County 

I am writing to piead for you to not use the preferred site on County Road 15 for the substation. The family on this property have been 
there for decades and have given their hard earned tax dollars and service to the county and to its community members, i have had 
some of my most fond memories on thai property and fee) it would be a travesty to see a substation put up to ruin some of the most 
gorgeous views in the county (and arguably of the tri-state area). 

Please do not hesitate to contact me for further comments or testimony. 

Best, 
Allison Avolio 
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